
Derby Jobs Café : Success story deprived wards 
Derby jobs work closely with a variety of organisations assisting clients into employment. The Derby 
Jobs Café event held at Normanton in November 2022 aimed to help provide job opportunities in 
deprived city wards. Elizabeth Bulmer , Engagement worker from Sudbury Prison attended the 
event. Providing the following feedback. 

I would like to thank you for the support I have received from the Derby Jobs team. The invites to job 
fairs have been invaluable, both the ones I have attended alone, and the ones you have kindly 
allowed us to bring serving prisoners to. You do amazing work for the community, and it has been a 
pleasure to attend your events. 

“I attended the Derby Jobs Café event at Normanton in November 2022 as a Prison Employment 
Lead, to network with businesses that may be open to working with serving prisoners or prison 
leavers.  

Without Derby Jobs putting together events such as the Derby Jobs Café, I may have missed the 
opportunity to connect with employers and therefore missed an opportunity to support a prison 
leaver into sustainable employment and ultimately reduce reoffending.’’ 

Elizabeth Bulmer; HMP Sudbury 


